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Comments: | vehemently object to this unnecessary &amp; environmentally destructive project. The Finding of
No Significant Impact, and Environmental Assessment are entirely inappropriate. An EIS is

required, because a significant amount of wildlife habitat would be destroyed! Twenty-one

miles of new trail would destroy up to 210 square miles of wildlife habitat, because animals

within 5 miles of a trail are affected by the presence of humans (see Ghost Bears, by R. E.

Grumbine), and are therefore inhibited from the use of their habitat. That is not insignificant!



